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To whom it may concern,

My name is Anusha Ramasubramoney and I am a recent student of MA Linguistics from
Mumbai University (batch of 2020).

I write this letter to commend the exemplary work done by Dr. Avinash Pandey, Dr. Renuka
Ozarkar and Ms. Archana Thool as professors of the Linguistics department of Mumbai
University. I would like to appreciate them for the exceptional work they have done in
cultivating a deep interest in the field of linguistics among their students. My batchmates and
I are in agreement that the masters course instilled in us a respect for rigorous, thorough and
consistent research work. All the teachers are quite invested in the work we do as students,
and establish high standards upto which we are eager to perform. There is an emphasis on
scientific inquiry, especially in Indian languages, which I believe is vital in today’s time, due to
the lack of widespread research on Indian languages. The course objective on completing
two dissertations during the masters is quite unique, and really encouraged me to look into
research as a viable career direction. The department is also focussed on modernising the
course by adopting various pedagogical modes and by tackling all the current scientific
debates in the global linguistics field.

The Linguistics department of Mumbai University is truly deserving of special commendation.
They go above and beyond fulfilling the basic teaching requirements for a masters degree
and are always looking for opportunities to grow and better the course. Having completed
my Masters degree from this department, I would look nowhere else to apply for the PhD
program. I am confident that I will be guided by able hands.

Yours Sincerely,

Anusha Ramasubramoney


